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August 6 'nd 2024

The President of WFHSS
c/o Graf und Partner AG
Hirschmattstrasse 36
Postfach 3065

CH-6002 Luzem

Dear Mrs Christine Denis

On behalf of the The Danish Society for Sterilization, I am writing you this letter to confirm the
support of associate professor Karin Bundgaard on her application to be a member fo the Executive
Committee in WHFSS for the effective, from the autumn of 2024 to autumn 2028.

The Danish Society for Sterilization will like to recognizes associate professor Bundgaards work and
research within the field of Sterilzation. Especially her latest study in how transportation and storage

environment before reprocessing affect the cleanliness and quality of instruments.

Her findings have been presented on the WHFSS congress in Brussels 2023 and on the upcoming
congress in Santiago.

Sincerely,

President
The Danish Society for Sterilization
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